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We have provided our feedback on a specific question posed by Energy Policy WA as an attachment to this letter. If 

you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please contact Linh Le – Commercial Manager, Renewable 

Energy (linh@hesperia.com.au).  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ben Lisle 

Managing Director 
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